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THE VOICE

ST. PAUL’S EVANGELICAL LUTHERAN CHURCH 
Year End…
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hat a great year we’ve had at St. Paul’s for a number of good reasons.  First and foremost is that God has given us His forgiveness, life, and salvation over and over… again and again in Word and Sacrament every week.  And we need it too!  In addition, God has given us new involvement in our Congregational Officers and unnamed volunteers who have done a wonderful job in serving our church.  Read our year in review and year ahead and pick 1 or more things you can do from the suggestions listed below.

2016

New Members

By Baptism- Tobias Teut, Jacob Sorensen, Skye Grindle, Brynn Leitz, Wyatt Hinds, Lauryn Bernholtz

By Transfer-Andy, Ethan, Mason, Caden, Bailey, and Ashley Kuhlman. Marvin and Karen Koch. Diego Mordhorst. David Pohlman. Skye Grindle (By Profession of Faith).  And more on the way…


What can you do? Introduce yourself to New Members when you see them at church!

Youth: We’ve had groups attend our fall District Gathering in Des Moines for the last two years.  And this year we sent 2 youth along with St. John’s CO, to the National Gathering in New Orleans!  Thanks to Dave and Linda Seieroe and parents who care about their children’s Christian life after confirmation.  Have you noticed more kids in Sunday School and church?  That’s because we’ve had hard working Sunday School teachers and parents who want to come!  

What can you do?  Who are you a baptismal sponsor for?  Encourage them, parents, and Sunday School teachers toward coming to church. Be proud of them!
Walking through the Liturgy: All year long and every month, Pastor’s articles for the newsletters have taught about a portion of our Divine Service… the same thing over and over again?  Pastor will continue his talks before church until Dec. 18.  Plus we’ll be singing Advent hymns until Christmas, so that we can both understand the significance of Christ’s coming before we celebrate His birth.

What can you do?  Notice what our Advent Hymns are saying about Jesus’ birth.  Pick one and sing it at home with your family for daily devotions during December.

New and useful Church Website: There are several resources and updates on our new church website.  Including our church newsletter.  

What can you do?  Go to our church website and use our resources!
  stpaulsute.org
2017

Reading through the Bible in 2017: The Reformation was a returning to God’s Word and learning what the Bible says.  Every LC-MS member promises to be faithful to God’s Word as the sole authority for faith.  In addition, the voters of the LC-MS in 2016 resolved that every Christian should read through the entire Bible in a year.  To encourage this, as your Pastor, I want everyone to read the Bible regularly in 2017.  

What can you do?  Make a plan for daily devotions in God’s Word.  Enclosed is a reading schedule if you do not have one.

“A man of the cloth”…Pastor’s Wearing Funny Clothes Again???  Because of wonderful thanksgiving gifts Pastor was able to purchase a new alb and surplice.  They both feature the Christian Symbol Chi-Rho (X P)—the first two Greek letters for Christ.  When you see a Pastor wearing funny clothes ask him why he wears that stuff.  They are meant to give glory to God…not us.  They also are meant to be church camouflage, in order for you to see and hear God in church…not just a man talking to you.  The alb is longer and is meant for Divine Service; it can also be underneath a chasuble for celebrating the Lord’s Supper.  A cassock is a long black garment normally worn with a surplice over top for prayer services.  

What can you do?  Come to Sunday and Wednesday Classes.

· Sunday Bible Class 9am (starting Jan. 8)

· Wednesday Bible Class 9am (Romans)

· Wednesday Evening Prayer 5:30pm

· Wednesday Catechesis 6 pm

100 Year Old Sanctuary Anniversary Celebration coming on March 5, 2017: On March 5th, we will have a special service celebrating our 100 year old sanctuary.  Carolyn Seieroe is helping organize ideas to celebrate God’s coming to us and providing a wonderful sanctuary in which we receive His gifts.

What can you do?  Speak with Carolyn and one another to help organize and plan.

HISTORY OF ST. PAUL’S
1916, Oct. 1, The minutes states that the Altar from the frame Church will be donated to a Negro Congregation.
Source: St. Paul’s Lutheran Church History 1998

Save the Date

March 5, 2017 

 Dedication Anniversary Celebration

[image: image1.png]



Congregation members are invited to donate poinsettias to beautify the church during the Christmas season.  They may be brought in anytime in December and left on the table in the preschool room.  Put you name on a label and attach it to the container.  Fill out the sheet with your name and who is being remembered.  A list will be printed in the December 25th bulletin. 
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Thank you to all that donated flowers in 2016.  
Now we would like to start thinking about altar flowers for 2017. The flowers provided will usually last for the entire month.  If you would like to provide flowers for a month in 2017, sign-up sheet is on the back table or contact Barb Mordhorst.  

CHURCH OFFICERS 
If you would like to nominate someone to a church office or would like to volunteer yourself, please submit names to Jeff Mordhorst or Pastor before December 5.  Officers will be elected to the following positions: Chairman, Secretary, Elder, Trustee, Board of Ed., Stewardship Sec. Finance Com., SS Superintendent at our annual meeting in January. 




Christmas Eve practice will be Sunday, Dec. 4th, 11th & 18th beginning at 8:30 a.m.  

LCW NEWS


The 1:00 PM meeting on Nov. 9, 2016 had 4 members and Pastor Manley attending began with a bible study from Philippians 4:4-8 about attaining peace and asking God for help.

The business meeting was called to order by President Joan Trimpe. The secretary’s minutes were read and approved. The treasurer reported receipts of $18 from mites and disbursements of $18 to mites. 

Old Business: Pastor Manley reported that church cleaning was discussed with the trustees in regard to having WESCO clean the church, both for the annual cleaning and a monthly cleaning. 

New Business: Teresa Mordhorst made a motion to not have the annual congregational dinner but rather to concentrate on planning  a dinner for the celebration of the  100th anniversary of the sanctuary in 2017.  Dar Mohr seconded the motion.  Dar Mohr suggested we have a display of old articles from the church and from members dating back to the founding of our church. 

The next meeting is our Christmas potluck which will be held Dec. 14 at 12:00 noon.  Everyone is invited. Pres. Trimpe adjourned the meeting.  






Teresa Mordhorst, Secretary
LET'S MEET OUR GOAL

 St. Paul's has not met our budget in the last several years.  This year can be different.  Our Budget committee has met to cut back some expenses.  Our Stewardship Secretary is encouraging greater membership involvement and in kind service to tighten up our spending.  We have $50,075.00 left to go to meet our estimated financial expenses in 2016.  Let's meet our goal for the sake of God's Word proclaimed in our community and throughout the world.
NEWSLETTER SPONSORS
The newsletter this month is sponsored by Glenn & Carol Ullerich in honor of their 66th wedding anniversary on December 27th. 

Please contact the office if you’d like to sponsor the newsletter. The cost is $37. 
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BAPTISMAL BIRTHDAYS FOR DECEMBER
    We are listing Baptismal birthdays to remember and celebrate the day we were adopted into the family of God through the washing of the Holy Spirit. Those having Baptismal birthdays in December are:

Jamison Thies
, Kendyl Purcell





1

Gloria Barnett











10
Barb Lorenzen
, Johannes Bumsted




13
Mark Teut












17

Nathan Vogt 










     19 Wyatt Teut












21
Suelinn Nelson, Caden Kuhlmann




23
Marilyn Neddermeyer, Holly Thies




25
Keenan Riddle










     26 Nicole Norotsky










30
Lois Pottorff











31
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2017 OFFERING ENVELOPES


Offering envelope boxes for 2017 will be on the back table in alphabetical order by last name.  Please take yours when you attend and help in getting them to others. 


The stewardship secretary encourages every member to use their offering envelopes.  This will make it easier for our treasurer to accurately credit you at the year end for tax purposes. 

“THY STRONG WORD”

‘Thy Strong Word’ is a daily devotion airing at 6:25 a.m. Monday through Saturday on KDSN 107.1FM).  
Dec. 5-10



Rev. Ross Marcus Manley








St. Paul’s, Ute 

Dec. 12-17



Rev. Mark Kluzek











Faith, Deloit
Dec. 19-24



Rev. Kurt Kaiser








Zion, Denison 

Dec. 26-31



Rev. Richard Merrill
Triple Parish, Charter Oak
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For more information you can go to http://www.missioncentral.us/ and click on the events.
SUGGESTIONS FOR A SAFE WINTER


As we head into the winter months, realize that snow and cold awaits us.  At times, services may be held in less than ideal conditions. We encourage those with special concerns for dangerous conditions to use suitable caution.  Reasonable effort will be made to have sidewalks clear, and ice melt placed where needed.  Be cautious of the north parking lot, especially on mornings after a thaw and refreezing.  We understand that for some it may be wiser to listen to services at home and not take chances.  Please call the church office and ask if you have any questions about weather concerns or interest in listening at home.
   If the weather is so severe that services are cancelled, it will be announced on KDSN radio: 107.1 FM and 1530 AM, hopefully by 7:30. Services will be held if some can attend safely. 
GOD’S SPECIAL KID’S

  A new group is forming for special needs kids aged 10 to 20 in the Denison area to help them develop friendships and have activities together.  For more info contact Pastor Mark Kluzek 675-4881.
ORPHAN GRAIN TRAIN
This year again Iowa West Branch of Orphan Grain Train has been blessed with a $5,000 matching gift challenge. Gifts given to our branch before December 15 will be matched dollar for dollar up to a maximum of $5,000. This will enable our branch to do more than we ordinarily could do in meeting the extraordinary needs that have so greatly arisen in the lives of so many people. We ask you to join us in responding with Christian love and care in helping those whose lives have been upended. To be counted your gift must be received before December 15.    Sharon Ann Irwin, Iowa West Branch Manager, Orphan Grain Train, PO Box 152, Early IA 50535-0152
DECEMBER HELPERS
Elder: John Thies
Ushers: 
Capt.: Jim Thies






  Denny Mordhorst

            


  Kade Ohlmeier






  Korey Meseck
Altar: Teresa Mordhorst

 

  Leanne Thies

Altar Flowers: Teresa Mordhorst
Finance: Angie Teut




 Chris Christiansen

Dec. 4: 

Acolytes: Katy Krohn, Teja Teneyck


Screen: Jamison Thies
Dec 11: 

Acolytes: Ethan Kuhlmann, Brenner Jung 

Screen:
Kendra Creese
Dec 18: 

Acolytes: Jenna Hanson, Thomas Sorensen
Screen: Beau Mohr


Dec. 24

Acolytes: Teja Teneyck, Thomas Sorensen

Dec 25: 

Acolytes: Jamison Thies, Kendra Creese
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MISSIONARY: SCHUMACHER

Ghana, West Africa
Mission and Ministry Updates…. 

“Sing, Daughter Zion; shout aloud, Israel! Be glad and rejoice with all your heart, Daughter Jerusalem! The Lord has taken away your punishment, he has turned back your enemy. The Lord the King of Israel, is with you; never again will you fear any harm.  The Lord your God is with you, the Mighty Warrior who saves. He will take great delight in you;”          Zephaniah 3:14-15, 17 

As we prepare to begin the weeks of Advent, we turn to the prophet Zephaniah who encourages us to be glad and rejoice in the salvation that comes through the Lord the King of Israel.  He is the Mighty Warrior who has taken away our punishment and saved us from our enemies of sin, death and the devil.  Our ever-present Help!    At the time of our text, Zephaniah had been sent to God’s people in Judah when things appeared to be going quite well. Assyria, the ruling power, was fading and a possible new day of power was emerging. Even though the prophet’s message serves as encouragement the people were really expecting some very bad news.  You see before our text, Zephaniah had described God’s judgment against them for their persistent unfaithfulness and, rightly so, the people were feeling their guilt and becoming fearful of anything else the prophet might say. Imagine how shocked they must have been when they heard the words of unexpected joy instead of expected judgment, “The Lord has taken away your punishment.”   

 
Zephaniah announced God’s greatest act, delivering the most unexpected news of all time. Instead of being judged guilty they could stand before God on the last day in His underserved grace in and through Christ singing and rejoicing. Hundreds of years after Zephaniah made this announcement, Jesus, the very Son of God, “the Mighty Warrior,” redeemed and reconciled the world by giving His very life on the cross.  

 
Guilt and fear are very common to each of us. We don’t love God or our neighbor as He wants us to. We fear all the things we have no control over. We don’t know what tomorrow will bring; today we enjoy good health, tomorrow we may be in the hospital. The more we realize our limitations, the more we believe the Lord our God is with us, and we have no reason to fear. 

 
The photos, at right, are from the village Deaf church in Adamorobe. As we celebrated the Reformation, these young deaf mothers, Naomi, Janet, Philomham, and Akua brought their children to be baptized with the washing water of Baptism. That day, God called those young boys His own and through His Holy Spirit gave them the gift of Saving Faith. We thank God that these mothers with their sons, the youngest one month and the oldest one year, take to heart the words of Zephaniah, “The Lord your God is with you, the Mighty Warrior who saves. He will take great delight in you.”      

 
During the coming weeks of Advent and Christmas we too have a special reason to “Be glad and rejoice with all your heart,” for “the Lord, the King of Israel” has come to be present with us. He came to this earth to save us as “the Mighty Warrior” to protect us from our ultimate enemy—death. Yes, He does delight in us and in these four newly baptized children, giving us every reason to celebrate the joyful hope of everlasting life through the Christ Child.
The Schumacher Family Update 

Emily and Stephen Blank, teachers at Faith Lutheran in Las Vegas, enjoy gardening and growing fruit trees in their backyard. This year brought a large crop of apples and Emily taunted us with her pictures of canning apple butter. (Um um!)  Heidi, ten years old, likes school and reading, and has the new freedom of her own email. It is a delight to read the family news from her perspective. Samantha, seven years old, has just finished a successful soccer season. She also began taking piano lessons, adding to her love of music. Four year old Harry loves to follow and copy the activities of sister Sam - perfecting their jokes and antics. Harry enjoys the outdoors and recently the rare treat of playing in the rain. 

Joshua and Laura are busy preparing their home and lives for the addition of another son the end of December. Griffin, two and one-half years old, has had a little practice being a big brother, with his three boy cousins born in the past twelve months. We will see how he adjusts when the new brother comes home to stay. Joshua had a successful, winning football season as Defensive Coordinator of the CUAA team and is looking forward to having a little more time with family as the season comes to a close. Laura is teaching art at Saline High School and also an evening art class at CUAA. She spent much of her summer painting and decorating the new nursery and bedrooms. 

This summer after much prayerful consideration, Jacob accepted the call to be a teacher at Faith in Las Vegas, where he and Becky joined the faculty. Becky is teaching health and P.E. and Jacob a variety of classes in the field of technology. I think his favorite is robotics. He sent a picture of his classroom floor that looked much like his room at home, a cardboard robotics' course?! Becky is enjoying her evenings with CJ having given up coaching duties. Jacob continues his love of football and is assisting in coaching. One year old CJ is a very happy baby and is delighted to entertain his Blank cousins who enjoy having him live ten minutes away.  May God bless you and your family during this upcoming Time of Christmas, 

                     Rev. Steven & Cynthia Schumacher
MISSIONARY: SHARP FAMILY -Uruguay

All Saints  

We had a great celebration of the 499th Anniversary of the beginning of the Lutheran Reformation. We had a special “German-inspired” lunch at the City Center Mission (a lot of Uruguayans tried sauerkraut for the first time… only two people wouldn’t eat it) and then a full house for worship. On Monday night, Reformation Day, there was an event at the Legislative Palace – the “capitol” of Uruguay – where a visiting scholar from Argentina talked about Luther’s effect on education reform in the West and the choirs of San Pablo sang. It was amazing! These kinds of things don’t happen very much in Uruguay. Kudos to Pastor André who helped make this happen. 

November 2nd – All Souls Day – is a holiday in Uruguay, renamed “Day of the Departed.” Many Uruguayans visit cemeteries on this day. We reclaimed it for the church and had an All Saints/Commemoration of the Faithful Departed service at the City Center Mission. The Reformation message – that we are saints because Christ makes us holy, not by our works – is especially relevant on this day.  

Aldo came to the City Center Mission because his brother, Leonardo, dragged him along to church once. Aldo and Leonardo both were baptized as babies, but they both had wandered away from the church in their adult years. Leonardo began attending the mission last year, and is finishing up catechesis. He knew his brother was ill and wanted him to know the Lord. Aldo attended a few times and then his brother told me he was in the hospital. I went to visit him and shared a devotion and gave him a Bible to read and some toiletries (in many of the hospitals in Uruguay, it is the patient’s responsibility to provide for things like shaving cream). The last time I visited him, Aldo asked a question. “So, if I believe in Jesus, I am saved?” Yes, Aldo, yes! “But all the bad I’ve done…” Your sins are forgiven, Aldo!  Aldo died very suddenly last month. Got kept his baptism promises to Aldo. This is what this mission is all about.  What a joy it was to read Aldo’s name on All Saints Day as one of the faithful departed who wait with the Lord. Praise God for calling a sinner to repentance and faith and granting him eternal life for Christ’s sake.

News and Prayer Requests 

 At the City Center Mission, we celebrated Uruguay’s Día del Patrimonio (Heritage Day) with a special potluck lunch before service and a trip to the nearby Firefighters’ Museum before worship. We had 26 people in worship and are consistently reaching our maximum capacity. The lease is up soon and we are looking for a new building to rent or to purchase. We are also taking this opportunity to evaluate how we are doing and updating our mission strategy going forward. Praise God for the people he has brought to our mission. Ask him for guidance as we move forward and to provide for us the place we need to do his work. 

 At the City Center Mission, we have been working to make contacts all over Montevideo and now we want to move and start new ministries in the neighborhoods where these people live. We have several areas with a concentration of members and friends of the mission. We need lay leaders to help organize community-creating meetings, Bible studies, Sunday schools, as well as homes or other places where we can do this. This is a major opportunity and challenge to expand the ministry of the mission and reach more people. Pray for God to provide the people and places necessary for these new mission opportunities.  

 Angie has been tasked by the church here to train and equip Sunday School teachers for our missions. This will be part of the next step in building up our ministries. Angie’s experience is a great blessing to the church. Pray for the Lord to guide and bless Angie’s work and to raise up faithful people to serve as Sunday School teachers in our missions. 

 Día del Niño – Children’s Day – is a big deal in Uruguay so it’s an ideal day for an outreach event, and it turns out to be a good example of how the ministries in Uruguay work together. The school chaplaincy, the congregation, and Lutheran Hour Ministries work together to plan, publicize, and carry out special activities. An invitation goes out to the whole school, and many kids and parents who aren’t connected to the church came. There was a special children’s sermon and gifts for the kids, who all gathered in the front of the church. It was also a good example of how our kids serve as “little missionaries” as friends of the kids showed up and were happy to see familiar faces. We used Children’s Day as a launch day for a Sunday School at the Centro Mission. So far we have two kids who are there every week (in addition to the Sharp kids). It is important for us to take these opportunities to teach our church’s children. The world is teaching our children all kinds of things, things we might not want them to be learning. The more and the better we catechize our kids, the more they will be equipped to reject the false teachings of the world. This is not an easy country to grow up as a Christian. Pray for the children of Uruguay, especially the kids of our church. Pray that the Church is faithful in serving these children with the means of grace so that they can grow also as children of God. 

 We have had a very rough winter health-wise and spring hasn’t been much kinder. Lots of colds, flu, fevers, and allergies. Pray for the Lord to strengthen and heal us so we can carry out the tasks he gives us.  

We know we would not be doing this important work without your help. For your prayers, support, and encouragement, THANK YOU! 

Yours in the True Light,  James, Angie, Elias, Ambrose, Callie, & Maggie  
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Appendix 1

Bible Reading Plan

This is an Appendix to Christ’s Church by Bo Giertz published in 2010 by Wipf and Stock Publishers, Eugene, Oregon.  The Bible Reading Plan is composed by the Rev. Hans Andrae, who translated CHRIST’S CHURCH from the Swedish original, KRISTI KYRKA.  The plan may be copied freely for private or public use, provided that both pages are distributed together.

Jesus said, “If you abide in My word, you are My disciples indeed.” John 8:31 NKJV

THE BIBLE IS ALL ABOUT OUR LORD AND SAVIOR JESUS CHRIST

Jesus said, “All things must be fulfilled which were written 

in the Law of Moses and the Prophets and the Psalms concerning Me.” Luke 24:44 NKJV

THE OLD TESTAMENT->


<- THE NEW TESTAMENT

Prophecy, Promise: “He will come!”             Fulfillment: “He has come!”

	Unit #
	O.T. Reading
	N. T. Reading 
	Date(s) Read

	1
	Gen. 1-20
	Matt. 1-5
	

	2
	Gen. 21-35
	Matt. 6-9
	

	3
	Gen. 36-50
	Matt.  10-13
	

	4
	Exod. 1-21
	Matt. 14-18
	

	5
	Exod. 22-40
	Matt. 19-22
	

	6
	Isaiah 1-19
	Matt. 23-25
	

	7
	Isaiah 20-37
	Matt. 26-28
	

	8
	Isaiah 38-51
	Rom. 1-5
	

	9
	Isaiah 52-66
	Rom. 6-10
	

	10
	Psalms 1-33
	Rom. 11-16
	

	11 
	Lev. 1-14
	Mark 1-4
	

	12
	Lev. 15-27
	Mark 5-8
	

	13
	Num. 1-16
	Mark 9-12
	

	14
	Num. 17-36
	Mark 13-16
	

	15
	Jer. 1-15
	1 Cor. 1-6
	

	16
	Jer. 16-31
	1 Cor. 7-11
	

	17
	Jer. 32-48
	1 Cor. 12-16
	

	18
	Jer. 49-52, Lamentations
	2 Cor. 1-7
	

	19
	Psalms 34-62
	2 Cor. 8-13
	

	20
	Deut. 1-17
	Luke 1-3
	

	21
	Deut. 18-33
	Luke 4-6
	

	22
	Josh. 1-12
	Luke 7-9
	

	23
	Josh. 13-24
	Luke 10-12
	

	24
	Judges 1-11
	Luke 13-17
	

	25
	Judges 12-21, Ruth
	Luke 18-21
	

	26
	Ezek. 1-19
	Luke 22-24
	


	Unit #
	O.T. Reading
	N. T. Reading 
	Date(s) Read

	27 
	Ezek. 20-33
	Galatians 
	

	28
	Ezek. 34-48
	Ephesians
	

	29
	Psalms 63-88
	Phil. Col. 
	

	30
	1 Sam. 1-18
	John 1-4
	

	31
	1 Sam. 19- 

2 Sam. 7
	John 5-8
	

	32
	2 Sam. 8-24
	John 9-11
	

	33
	1 Kings 1-10
	John 12-16
	

	34
	1 Kings 11-22
	John 17-21
	

	35
	2 Kings 1-13
	1 & 2 Thess. 
	

	36
	2 Kings 14-25
	1 & 2 Tim. Tit, Philem
	

	37
	Daniel
	Hebrews 1-8
	

	38
	Psalms 89-115
	Hebrews 9-13
	

	39
	1 Chron. 1-17
	Acts 1-5
	

	40
	1 Chron. 18 -  

2 Chron. 8
	Acts 6-9
	

	41
	2 Chron. 9-28
	Acts 10-13
	

	42
	2 Chron. 29 -36 Ezra
	Acts 14-18
	

	43
	Nehemiah, Esther
	Acts 19-23
	

	44
	Job 1-21
	Acts 24-28
	

	45
	Job 22-42
	James
	

	46
	Prov. 1-16
	1 & 2 Peter
	

	47
	Prov. 17-31
	1, 2 &3 John, Jude
	

	48
	Eccles, 

Song of Songs
	Rev. 1-4
	

	49
	Psalms 116-150
	Rev. 5-9
	

	50
	Hosea, Joel
	Rev. 10-14
	

	51
	Amos, Nahum
	Rev. 15-18
	

	52
	Hab, Malachi
	Rev. 19-22
	


Flexibility is a special feature of this 52-unit reading plan. Reading an average of one unit per week would thus cover the whole Bible in just one year, which is impossible for most of us.  Take your time: 2, 3, or even 4 years!  And be flexible!  Sometimes you may indeed have time to read a unit in just a week.  Other times a unit may require several weeks.
�
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